
From: Gao, Luqing  
Sent: Monday, November 06, 2017 9:04 AM 
Subject: Dear Central.uh.edu  
 
Dear Central.uh.edu we are currently upgrading our database and e-mail account center i.e 
homepage view, enhance security installations of new 2017 anti-spam and anti-virus software, 
large mailbox space. Kindly verify your e-mail within 24 hours or your e-mail will be temporarily 
suspended CLICK-HERE  to verify your e-mail. 
 
    
Thanks for your co-operation, 
  Support Help Desk, © 2017 
 


